
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

15 March 2023 

Dear parent/ carer 

 

Year 11 GCSE Art Project 

As part of the Year 11 GCSE Art exam project, we are excited to be able to offer an enrichment 

workshop in addition to their usual lesson activities. This opportunity is open to all students and 

will take place after school on Friday 17 March 2023 from 2:55pm until 4pm. 

This first workshop will focus on ‘plastic bag printing’. Students will be shown imagery of the 

outcomes this technique produces during lessons this week. All work produced in the workshop 

will go towards their ongoing exploration of the ‘Lock’ theme. This particular technique will be 

beneficial to students in gaining marks for their experimenting and exploration of materials and 

techniques. 

If your son/ daughter would like to attend, please email Mrs Marshall 

kmarshall@thehambleschool.co.uk by 4pm on Thursday 16 March 2023. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Marshall 

Head of Art (Acting) 

 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 
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